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To the occupier

Investing in vital local electricity networks in your area.
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We're writing to inform you about some work that we'll be carrying out in your area. It's part of a
£20 million pound plus investment we're making to the electricity network in your area to ensure
our customers continue to receive a safe, secure and reliable supply of electricity, both now and
in the future.

From Monday 27 January 2025, our contractor Balfour Beatty will be digging in the roadway
starting on York Place between Prince of Wales roundabout and the junction of Oatlands Drive.
This will involve closing two of the three lanes and installing a one-way system. Access to
properties will be maintained at all times.

Traffic Management will be set up on the evening of Sunday 26" January in advance of the
works.

Once completed, work will then start on a 60 meter section along Otley Road and continuing
over Prince of Wales roundabout to the start of York Place. Multiway traffic management will be
in place for the duration of these works, which are expected to take around four weeks to
complete.

You may experience some temporary disruption, including parking restrictions and traffic
management measures while we carry out the work. We understand this can be inconvenient,
and we'll make every effort to minimise the impact on your daily routine.

Our teams will be working to complete the work as quickly and safely as possible and we'll keep
you informed on our progress. These essential upgrades will benefit customers in the Harrogate
area by improving the reliability and resilience of your vital local power network.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our customer service team on 0800
011 3332 or email general.enquiries@northernpowergrid.com. You can also visit our website
and follow us on social media for further updates and information.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation while we carry out this essential programme
of work.

Yours sincerely,

Miles Crawford
Project Manager
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